
From: Kevin Dean
To: Hale, Valerie
Subject: FW: Annexation of Phase 8-3
Date: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 10:47:21 AM

 
 
Kevin J. Dean
Planner / GIS Analyst
Engineering Dept.
City of Crossville
 

From: tnpublisher@msn.com <tnpublisher@msn.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 10:35 AM
To: Kevin Dean <kevin.dean@crossvilletn.gov>
Subject: Annexation of Phase 8-3
 
Kevin,
 
Please set the annexation of Phase 8-3 in front of the commission as soon as possible. Base eht
annexation on the Exhibit provided by TARE please.
 
Guess we will now need to pay for a special meeting of the planning commission if we can not get
everything done in time for the August meeting. We have folks already wanting to build on those
lots and have committed to 4 already.
 
I am back in town today and will be able to come up and sign any paperwork and give you any funds
you need.
 
Respectfully,
 
--
Tim Wilson
CEO:  www.thetrades.com
Developer:  www.gardensrvvillage.com
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